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Strategic Planning and Technical Report Writing for Senior Resource 
Managers 

 
The Centre for Human Resource Development, University of Ibadan, has designed a 

four-day Workshop on the theme: Strategic Planning and Technical Report 

Writing for Senior Resource Managers.  

 

The proposed Workshop is sponsored by the National Commission for Nomadic 

Education (NCNE), Kaduna.  Participants are expected to come from all the Zonal 

Offices of the Commission spread across the 6 geographical zones of the country.   

 

The Vice-Chancellor of the University of Ibadan, Prof. Abel Idowu Olayinka, FAS, is 

expected to declare the Workshop open on Monday, 22 February, 2016. 

 
All are cordially invited. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 

 
 


